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INVITATION 
TECHNICAL PRESENTATION ON 

“DEEP WATER GEOMORPHOLOGY AND SEQUENCE STRATIGRAPHY AND 
EXPLORATION IMPLICATIONS FOR PAKISTAN OFFSHORE” 

 
The Institution of Engineers Pakistan, Karachi Centre in collaboration with the Pakistan 
Association of Petroleum Geoscientists (PAPG) has arranged a technical lecture on: 

 
“DEEP WATER GEOMORPHOLOGY AND SEQUENCE STRATIGRAPHY AND 

EXPLORATION IMPLICATIONS FOR PAKISTAN OFFSHORE” 
 

By 
 

Dr. Bilal U Haq 
Director Marine Geosciences, 

National Science Foundation, Washington, USA 
on 

Thursday the 12th  May, 2011 at 5:30 pm 
in IEP Hall, 

5th Floor, IEP Building , Karachi 
 
 
You and other members of your organization are cordially invited to attend the Lecture.  
Please confirm your participation by Phone (021-32780233, 32781492), Fax (009221-
32783442) or e-mail : (iepkc@cyber.net.pk, info.iepkc@gmail.com) at your earliest. 
 
A wide circulation of this notice will be highly appreciated. 

 
 
 
SD/- 

Engr. Ayaz Mirza, MIE(Pak)   
Secretary, IEP, Karachi Centre         
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